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24th June 2024 

Year 6 End of Year Events  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to make you aware of the events scheduled for our Year 6 children as they 

come to the end of their time here at John Clifford School. 

The following dates have been decided, and details will follow about each event: 

• Monday, 21st July 2025 (9:30am) – End of Year Performance  

• Monday, 21st July 2025 (1:30pm) – End of Year Performance  

• Tuesday, 22nd July 2025 (9:30am) – Year 6 Graduation 

• Tuesday, 22nd July 2025 (afternoon until 6:00pm) – Year 6 Celebration (children 

only) 

The Year 6 Graduation on Tuesday, 22nd July 2025, will start at 9:30am and will be a very 

special graduation ceremony to celebrate the efforts and achievements of the children 

during this year. Please note that spaces at the Graduation will be limited to 2 seats per 

family due to our hall fire regulation restrictions.   

If you have any ‘first day of school’ photos of your children (whether at John Clifford or a 

different school) that you would be happy to share with us for our graduation slideshow, 

please email them to the School Office with the subject as ‘Y6 graduation photos’ no later 

than Friday, 11th July and we will try to include them.   

Thank you, 

Year 6 Team 
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